
 

 

 

Press conference to announce the Monetary Policy Committee decision on 22 

July 2021 

The press conference for the Monetary Policy Committee (MPC) decision will be held 

on Thursday, 22 July 2021. The announcement will be broadcast live on SABC, eNCA, 

Business Day TV, CNBC Africa and Newzroom Afrika at 15:00.  

The conference will be hosted virtually on the Zoom platform. Members of the media 

will be able to join the press conference as attendees on Zoom, where they will be 

able to submit written questions (via the Q&A section at the bottom of the platform). 

To get access to the Zoom link, media are required to RSVP with Ziyanda Mtshali at 

Media@resbank.co.za.  

Media who do not RSVP will still be able to join the press conference via the webcast 

on this link: https://www.sarb100.online/. Questions on both platforms can be 

submitted while the Governor is reading the MPC statement.  

All broadcast media who would like a satellite feed to carry the press conference live 

may contact Ziyanda at the above email address. The presser will also be streamed 

live on the South African Reserve Bank’s Facebook and YouTube accounts. 
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